City of Laguna Hills

Notice of Cancellation
Planning Agency Public Hearing

Notice is hereby given that the public hearing of the Planning Agency of the City of
Laguna Hills, California, scheduled for August 12, 2025, at 6:00 p.m., (or as soon
thereafter as possible), to consider the following item has been cancelled.

Site Development Permit (SDP)/Parking Use Permit (PUP) No. USE-0147-
2023, a request by Nick Buchanan, on behalf of La Paz Village Investors,
LLC, for Approval of a 180-unit senior living development with 321 shared
parking stalls on an approximately 4.2-acre project site located at 25250 —

25260, 25732, 25758 La Paz Road.
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JENN R LEE, CITY CLERK

dated this 31st day of July 2025.

STATE OF CALIFORNIA )
COUNTY OF ORANGE ) SS. AFFIDAVIT OF POSTING
CITY OF LAGUNA HILLS )

JENNIFER LEE, being first duly sworn, deposes and says: That she is the duly
appointed and qualified City Clerk of the City of Laguna Hills and that on July
31, 2025, she caused the above Notice to be posted on the door of the Laguna Hills City
Council Chamber located at 24035 El Toro Road, Laguna Hills, California.
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Laguna Hills, California



